Notice of Meeting for Parent of Homeschooled Children

In accordance with Federal Law IDEA and the Office of Civil Rights, the Mountain View School
District acknowledges and makes every attempt to locate, identify, and evaluate those Private
School students and Homeschool students that might have a disability as defined by IDEA ages
5-21. Since there are no private schools that are within the Mountain View School District
boundaries at this time, this would apply to homeschool students within the Mountain View
School District boundaries. The level of funding for service will be determined by the district
according to the funding formula for parentally placed private school students. The use and
disbursement of these set aside funds will be determined by the district in conjunction with
personnel providing any services determined to be needed. The district will determine the
services, logistics of service provision and service evaluation procedures following consultation
with K-12 homeschool parents. These plans will be reviewed and revised through consultation
between the district and K-12 homeschool parents based on ADE and IDEA timelines.

If you are a parent of a homeschooled student within the district boundaries, the Mountain View
School District would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend a consultative meeting
regarding the provision of services for students in a homeschool setting. This meeting will be on
__August 18 at_9:00_in _LEA's office . For questions or concerns regarding
this information, feel free to contact the superintendent’s office at 870-269-3443.



